
The Rising Tide Trails & Tunes Team would like to give a big 'thank you' to everyone that hosted,
performed, and attended the festival! The start of this year had so much uncertainty and we, like
everyone else, had to continuously adapt to changing guidelines and restrictions. This turned out to be
a great opportunity to expand the festival into the communities surrounding Fundy National Park and
beyond. This was a big step and we are grateful for all of your support!

It was amazing to celebrate social gatherings, natural wonders, Fundy fresh local food, and live music
over the nine days of the festival. Even with 16 events we weren't able to highlight all that this region
has to offer, but we're proud to have worked with you - the communities and your champions - to host
experiences unique to this area for locals and visitors alike. We are looking forward to next year
already!!

There's not enough space to thank everyone involved here, but we would like to acknowledge the
generous support from our sponsors that enabled the Rising Tide Trails & Tunes Festival to happen this
year:
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